Minutes from Walden Woods
Village Council meeting

July 13, 2011
Present:
Barry Towers, Susan Atwater, Joe Sikora

Call To Order
Barry called meeting to order at 8:35pm
Approval of Minutes:
The minutes from the June meeting were approved.

Financial Report:

Barry indicated that the recently completed audit transferred funds into the Village account from the Conservancy. This corrects  the year- ending  closings for the last five years. All expenses so far, in 2011,  are at or below  budgets.
Old Business:
With the priorities established for the major landscaping, stone wall work and driveway repairs set, a motion was made by Susan and seconded by Joe to advise Jeff to issue work orders to initiate  approved  efforts.

New Business:

Board will revisit 2011 workscope  after currently approved work is completed and paid for, to see if any additional work could be done.
Homeowners forum:

Lynn Fitzgerald,  #501 Hawthorne , Gale Twarkins, #6 On The Green, and Shirley Freeman ,#4 )N The Green, requested some landscaping work around their units. Barry indicated that jeff will look at the requests during his walkaround and report to the Board.

Next Meeting:

There will be no meeting in August. The September meeting date will be determined.

Adjournment:

Meeting was adjourned at 9:45pm.

Respectfully submitted:                                Approved:

Joseph Sikora

